
April Newsletter

Hello to all Countryside Families just a few reminders and fun days 

below.


Do not forget with the warmer weather to switch out winter clothes for spring 
clothes.


We are asking that all backpacks stay at home.  There is a place for all your 
child’s belongings here at school and we have limited space in the cubbies.


Necklaces, bracelets and rings are not to be worn at school for safety reasons.


If your child is going to arrive after 9:00AM or will be out please call and let us 
know.


If your child needs any medications, creams, lotions, chap sticks etc. please 
let us know at the door so the correct paperwork can be filled out before 
dropping your child off. 


Just a reminder to make all payments through the Kangarootime App 


Please update your child’s photo on the Kangarootime App.


Thursday, April 8th is Pizza Day!


Wednesday, April 14th is Pj day!


Tuesday, April 20th please wear the color Purple for color of the month


Reminder, please label all belongings brought into the center.


The themes for each of the classrooms are Easter, Zoo Animals, Spring, Earth Week 
and India. For portfolio work in the preschool and pre-k classrooms the kids are 
working on letters V, W, the number 8, the color purple, the shape is oval and the skill 
is patterns.  The nursery rhyme is Rain, Rain, Go away!  We will be doing lots of hand/
foot print activities as well as projects that consist of gluing, coloring painting, 
sensory, math, group discussion and engineering. 


If you have any questions or concerns, please reach out to

amanda@countrysidechildcare.net

bonnie@countrysidechildcare.net

The number for the center is 774.678.0146


Thank you,

Amanda and Bonnie 
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